

"The BUGLE"
DECEMBER 2019











PLRB RESIDENTS NEWSLETTER









Another fabulous day at the Sea Breeze for Melbourne Cup. It was a great turnout with so many dressing up for the occasion. A huge "THANKS" to all involved in setting things up and giving their time. Congratulations to those who had wins on the horses and also winners of best dressed Lady and Gentleman, not forgetting those who won on the PLR Mock Horse Race

Thanks to the kitchen staff for the delicious lunch. Well done ladies





The bar is open every Wednesday 3:30pm to 5:30pm, Friday 3:30pm to 7:00:pm, Saturday from 3:30pm to 7:00pm and Sunday afternoon 3:300pm to 6:00pm (all at managers discretion).

Every Saturday evening there is a lucky Villa Draw, starting at \$100.00 and if not won the prize jackpots by \$10.00. The Villa number is drawn between 4:00 pm and 7:00pm. Winner must be present and have one minute to claim the prize.

The Oasis Bar will be closed for the Christmas break from the Fri. 22nd of December to reopen on Wed 4th of January 2020

The Bar is available for private functions. Contact Eric V29 or Jocelyn V253

The Oasis Bar and Lounge Committee wish you all





Pa 4



The REDCLAWS Social Bowls Club

What's happening in December.

Redclaws Christmas Lunch Saturday 7th.
Usual games on Wednesdays, Fridays and Sundays.
Scroungers on Monday evening. S/S Pairs Saturday.
Men's Morning Bowls Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday 7.30am
Ladies Morning Bowls Thursday 8.30am

Last organised game in December is Sunday the 15th. If people wish to play after this date you can still register for the games on Wednesday, Fridays and Sundays, it will be up to those interested to organise the games (picking teams by paddle-pop sticks works).

Organised games in January will start on the 8th or the 12th. Keep your eyes and ears open.





Another great Sponsor Day was held by the Red Claw Bowls Club on Sunday the 3rd. of November sponsored by Searle's R V Centre. As usual it was well supported by club members and played in a friendly but competitive spirit. Two winning teams were drawn out of hat being the team of Paul, Barbara and Henry and the team of Richard, Margaret and Andy. Two losing teams drawn out were the team of Stewy, Nola and John and the team of Bev, Lynette and Tony.

Thanks again to Searle's R V Centre for their ongoing sponsorship and to the club members who work so hard to make the day a success.













The final Sponsor Day for 2019 was held on Sunday the 17th. November. Affordable Screens and Blinds were sponsors again and Lisa and daughter Sierra were on hand to present the prize money to the lucky recipients.

The first winning team drawn out of the hat was the team of Sue, Barbara, Laurie and Marilyn while second team was the team of Shirley, Joan and Harold. First losing team drawn out was the team of Bill, Warren and Julie while second team was the team of Linda, Jenny and Frank.

A big thank you to the team of hard workers who organised the teams, cooked and served the delicious food and to Affordable Screens and Blinds for their ongoing support.



The REDCLAWS
Social Bowls Club
wish you all a
Merry Christmas
and a Happy New
Year for 2020







The Residents Association has received an offer from a local (Bargara) teacher to run a Come and Try coding session at Palm Lake. Laptop PC's will be provided and there is no charge to attend. Coding is a great way to exercise and stimulate your brain and provides an opportunity to enhance computing skills. If you are interested in participating, please contact Norm V385 or email "ntenthy@yahoo.com.au." Subject to sufficient interest by residents arrangements will be made to conduct a session early in the new year. Further information is available at website



14th December 2019 :- Rhythm of the Reef in the Sea Breeze Theatre 2.30pm.

COMING EVENTS

31st December 2019 :- New Years Party Sea Breeze Clubhouse.

26th January 2019 :- Celebrate Australia Day.

Saturday Night at the Oasis Bar

Palm Lake

THE BACK PAGE

Resort® BARGARA

"The BUGLE" December 2019



BRIEFLY

School Holidays are upon us. Please adhere to the Park Rules. Children and visitors must be accompanied by a resident. Skateboards, Rollerblades and Scooters are not to be used on our roads.

The bowls greens are not to be used by children as a play area, the greens are very expensive and are easily damaged. Children under 14 years of age, can only play on the greens if they are an affiliated iunior member of a Club.

The Redclaws bowls housed in the shed are for use on the PLR greens only and under no circumstances are they be removed or taken home by anyone.

Bingo in December is on Wednesday the 11th December only. Tickets selling from 1:00pm. Bingo in January 2020 is on the 8th and the 22nd.

Green waste and cuttings pick up 3rd Thursday of the Month. This month 19th December, place in front of your garden for pick up from 8.30 am.

Residents Assoc web page :http://plrbar.com

The Card Making Group wish to thank

Contact:- Eva V256



Cash received from recycled cans & stubbies for November 2019 is \$346.20. Total for year

their customers. They have some lovely Xmas cards for sale at \$3.00. Also they have available "Gift Voucher" envelopes. \$824,40

Robbo (for Relay for Life Team "Young at Heart")